
YOU ARE INVITED TO TWO SPECIAL MASS
CELEBRATIONS AND ONE BIG PARISH PARTY!

First, on  Tuesday, September 29  , we will celebrate the   
Feast of the Archangels   , St. Michael, St. Gabriel, and St.     
Raphael (at 9:00 a.m. AND 7:30 p.m.). (details below)

Next, on  Thursday, October 1, we will celebrate the Feast
of our Patroness, St. Therese of Lisieux       (at 9:00 a.m.    AND
7:30 p.m.). (details below)

Last, on  Sunday, October 4,   immediately  after the 5:00 
p.m. Mass, we will have a Parish Party in the parking lot to
say "Goodbye" to Frs. Philip & Matthias and to meet our         
new Pastor, Fr. Thomas Koller. (details below)

St. Michael the Archangel,
defend us in battle!

PS... The only thing to "click" is    
the button for our website...   
ALL INFO is on this one page!

St. Therese of Lisieux,
Let fall upon us a shower of roses!

CONSECRATE HONOR AND SEEK COME TO A



YOURSELF TO
​ST. MICHAEL

and VENERATE
THE RELICS OF ST.
PIO (PADRE PIO)
and ST. FAUSTINA

After the Mass in
honor of the the

Archangels
(September 29),
you will have the

opportunity to
consecrate

yourself to the
protection of St.

Michael the
Archangel.

Also following this
Mass, you

​will have the
opportunity to
venerate some

relics of Padre Pio
and St. Faustina!

THE INTERCESSION
OF THE LITTLE
FLOWER, OUR

PATRONESS, ST.
THERESE OF

LISIEUX!

The church will be
decorated with
red roses as we

honor our special
saint! (at both
9:00 a.m. and

7:30 p.m.)

"GOING-AWAY
and MEET &

GREET" Reception

Following the
5:00 p.m. Vigil
Mass, you are
invited to this

special reception
to say "Goodbye"
to Fr. Philip and Fr.
Matthias and to

"meet and greet"
our new *and

improved pastor,
Fr. Thomas Koller,

OCD. (* "and
improved" added

by Fr. Philip)

There will be a
limited number of

"Burrito Box
Dinners" by

Caterer Maureen
Craig... so first

come, first served!
Also served: Wine!

GIFTS: Fr. Philip
requests NO gift

items ("especially,"
Fr. Philip says, "no
skinny jeans, no

fur coats, and no
bar bells") as he
cannot take any
extra items on his
flight to Africa. He
adds that "ca$h

gift$ are very
welcome as they

will go 100%"



towards his
traveling expen-

ses and the
Carmelite Mission
in Uganda where

he will serve.

Visit our website

FR. THOMAS KOLLER

VISIT US AT...

 ​  ​

http://www.sttheresechurchalhambra.org
https://www.facebook.com/stthereseoflisieuxalhambra
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCnvT2tTus0wnxlypGOeuf0g/videos?view=0&sort=dd&shelf_id=1

